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August 31, 2023 

 

AASHE STARS Committee 

2401 Walnut St 

Suite 102 

Philadelphia, PA 19103 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter affirms that the STARS report for Stevens Institute of Technology as of August 29, 2023, has been 

reviewed in full and that all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed prior to 

submitting it to AASHE. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sarah Gilly 

Senior Director, Sustainability 

Environ Energy, LLC 


